
Southern California Edison Company 
23 PARKER STREET 

IRVINE, CALIFORNIA 92718 

WALTER C. MARSH April 28, 1995 TELEPHONE 
MANAGER OF NUCLEAR REGULATORY AFFAIRS (714) 454-4403 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361, and 50-362 
Change of Address for Nuclear Licensing Organization 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 1, 2, and 3 

On May 1, 1995 the Southern California Edison Nuclear Organization will be 
relocating its business office from 23 Parker Street, Irvine, CA to the San 
Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, San Clemente, CA. Effective that date, 
please direct all correspondence addressed to Southern California Edison to 
the following address: 

Southern California Edison Company 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
P. 0. Box 128 
San Clemente, CA 92674-0128 

If you have any questions, please contact me.  

Sincer ly, 

cc: L. J. Callan, Administrator, NRC Region IV 
A. B. Beach, Director, Division of Reactor Projects, Region IV 
K. E. Perkins, Jr., Director, Walnut Creek Field Office, NRC Region IV 
M. K. Webb, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Unit 1 
M. B. Fields, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Units 2 and 3 
Louis Carson, Regional Project Inspector, San Onofre Unit 1 
J. A. Sloan, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 2 & 3 
S. S. Bajwa,.Section Chief, Decommissioning Section 
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